
  

  

 

Attention SDAERC Partners,  
A couple of time sensitive Professional Development Announcements – See below 

 

 

Events for Professionals 
You are invited to a free professional development opportunity focused on a transformative Five Day 

Experience Learning Institute (FELI) taking place on July 10th - July 14th from 9 am - 5 pm at the ECC 
Campus, 4343 Ocean View Boulevard San Diego, CA 92113. This will be a partially online workshop, 
meeting via Zoom for day one. The remainder of the training will be in person.  
 
FELI is a 5-day, 40-hour professional development opportunity for those interested in learning how they can 
better support the academic, vocational, and personal success of our most challenging student populations. 
Activities include but are not limited to large group discussion, small group sharing and presentations, 
movement activities, role-playing and reflection. FELI structures the activities to create a community and 
asks that all attendees be prepared to participate fully as active learners and to attend each day in full as 
rapport is built within the group as the days unfold. If you would like to look into ACE/FELI a bit more 

please click this link:  http://academyforcollegeexcellence.org/  
 
There are limited spots but SDCCE would like to open a handful of slots to Consortium community partners, 
in particular those who are sending participants to learn at SDCCE.   
 
To apply to attend FELI  click HERE.  Please keep in mind that if you are signing up, it means that you are 
able to attend all five full days of the Institute. Complete this form below NO LATER THAN Friday, June 
30th by the end of the day. After you submit an application, if you determine that you cannot attend please 
contact Veleka Iwuaba via email at viwuaba@sdccd.edu 

http://academyforcollegeexcellence.org/
https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=MWAMBLs6NUizDJ2IlVtMaavwyN8DJ39LhVPznCuGHW5UQ1dUMU1VRUdTMDJFMFc0MFI5Rk9KNjU3Sy4u
mailto:viwuaba@sdccd.edu


 
 

Register for the 2023 State CAEP Summit before early bird pricing ends. This is the first State 
CAEP Summit being held in person for the first year since before the pandemic.  



The CAEP Summit 2023 is ideal for the teachers, coordinators, administrators and support staff in 
the network of California adult education providers under the California Adult Education Program. 

This event will offer relevant and new information through dynamic presentations with emphasis 
on working creatively and collaboratively to respond to the current needs of adult learners and 
help ensure learners are well prepared for employment or further education. 

Early Bird registration is now at $450 through 8/25/23. The Conference will be held at Universal 
City on October 24th - 26th.  Go to this link for more information and to register 
https://summit.caladulted.org/ 

 

  

  

 

For more information about the SDAERC and CAEP, visit our local websites:  
SDCCE SDAERC and SDUSD SDAERC 

Or the State CAEP website 
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